
July 17, 2014 

Mayor and Council 
City of Richmond 
6911 No.3 Road 
Richmond, BC 
V6Y 2C1 

Attention: City Clerk 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Schedule 11 to the Minutes of 
the Council Meeting for 
Public Hearings held on 
Monday, July 21, 2014. 

Re: Public Hearing with respect to Application to Rezone Property at 3471 Chatham 
Street, Richmond, BC (the "Property") 

My wife and I moved to Steveston approximately 4 years ago and currently reside with our 
three-year old daughter at #2-11991 5th Avenue, Richmond, BC. 

Our home is adjacent to Chatham Street and two blocks west of the Property. 

We have found Steveston to be a vibrant community with numerous shops, restaurants and 
commercial services. 

We believe that the proposed development of the Property, with commercial space on the main 
floor that will be constructed to the sidewalk and the residential units above, has been well­
designed and will be a quality improvement to Chatham Street and the Steveston landscape. 

Accordingly my wife and I whole-heartedly support the development proposal for the Property. 

Yours truly, 

1J~?~ 
Brian R. Purcell 




